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Doing the dishes 
 

 

 
Unfortunately, life isn’t all beer and skittles. After the 
pleasure, I have to go to work. Doing the dishes after  a 
delicious dinner is a necessary evil. Unfortunately, I 
don’t have an electric dish washer in my Zebra that 
would do this job for me. Therefore, manual equipment 
is necessary.  
 
For smaller matters like cups, mugs or cutlery, I have 
installed a mini basin (25 cm diameter). In addition, a 
water tap and a respective sink that leads directly into 
free nature. To save the 80 CHF for a camping basin, I 
bought a stainless steel salade bowl for 15 CHF, drilled 
a whole in it at the bottom for the sink and was the 
opinion to get away very cheaply. Unfortunately, this 
was not the case. Only at the very end of installation I 
noticed that my basin had no dent for the sink. To fix it 
at the underside of the bowl was out of question due to 
security reasons and the sharp borders of the bowl. So I 
have to live with roughly 2 mm of water in the basin 
after draining. That I have to accept although the water 
evaporates during the day. Today I would rather buy a 
dedicated camping basin. 
  
For doing the dishes on a bigger scale I have my plastic 
basin. With this I can do the work outside the vehicle. It 
can be filled with my shower installation. Depending on 
the dirt (grease or only sauce) I have to heat some 
water on my stove. Well, my dishes become clean this 
way but I would not claim that they are clinically pure. 
 
Something that I have missed so far is a small camping 
boiler (3 litres). Unfortunately I haven’t figured out yet 
where to place it. This will be one of my future projects. 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 


